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Brightspace Grade Transfer Issue

 
 
This email has been circulated to: Module Coordinators 
 
 
 
Dear :FORENAME 
 
We are currently experiencing an issue affecting the transfer of grades from Brightspace that
we understand occurred at approximately 12pm yesterday afternoon. 
 
The other methods of grade entry via spreadsheet upload or direct entry remain unaffected. 
 
Grades already entered in Brightspace or directly continue to be held securely and all related
systems are unaffected. 
 
IT Services are working as a high priority to resolve the issue. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Karen McHugh
Director of Assessment
UCD Assessment 
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